
Welcome Back to French Class!

I hope you all are enjoying a nice summer break. My husband and I had a wonderful trip
to France in May and I can’t wait to share details of my trip and all that I learned with the
girls.

For French 2b, we’ll be using the same Discovering French Nouveau Blanc 2 text and
workbook. As usual, it will be helpful to have a 3-ring binder for class hand outs. Please
note that our French class will be in classroom 403 this year.

The girls will have the same Thinkwave.com gradebook account (same password that
you established previously). The assignments and attendance pages will be updated for
the new school year by the time we begin next month. If you need any help accessing
the website, please let me know.

As always, I welcome any calls, texts or visits with me any time that you have a
question regarding the curriculum or the girls’ progress in class as the school year
progresses.

This year I will be adding weekly listening practice assignments using an educational
You Tube channel that I trust. We’ll also continue our “Question Of The Day” in French
to start off our lesson time.

I truly consider it an honor and privilege to be working with your family again this year. I
feel lucky to have such great students and nice families that choose my classes.

À Bientôt!! See You Soon!

April

http://thinkwave.com/

